
Minutes of October 30, 2017 
Pojman asked ifthere were any changes or corrections to the minutes from the October 30, 2017 
meeting. Husseneder suggested a minor grammatical change to minutes. The corrected minutes 
were moved for approval by Perry, seconded by Broussard, and minutes were accepted 
unopposed. 

Interim Vice Provost's Report 
Masse introduced Joseph Francis as the new council member representing the School of 
Veterinary Medicine. 

Academic Affairs' Report 
No report. 

Chair's Report 
No report. 

Old Business 
Masse stated PS-21 is an increasing matter of urgency with the Provost and after discussions 
with Graduate Advisors, Associate Deans, and etc., it is time for PS-21 to go back to Academic 
Affairs. She opened the floor for further deliberation by the Council members. 
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